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By Karen Dalton

A t the Canadian Carwash Association’s 
annual golf tournament in September, 

President Richard McKinnon presented the 
Ted Synders Achievement Award to CCA 
Board member Brad Goetz to recognize his 
significant contribution to the Association 
and the carwash industry. 

Brad has been involved with and com-
mitted to the carwash industry for many 
years. He has been employed in a sales and 
management capacity with Mondo Products 
for over 25 years. Brad is presently Vice-
President of Vehicle Washing Equipment 
Sales & Service for Mondo Products 
Company Ltd. 

Brad Boston, President of Mondo 
Products, described Goetz as “Much more 
than an employee of Mondo. Brad is an 
ambassador for our company and the whole 
carwash community with his honesty, work 
ethic and passion for the business. Brad’s 
positive attitude and good sense of humour 
makes him a mentor to all of us as we tackle 
the day-to-day challenges of our business 
and personal lives”.

Brad has served on the Board of Directors 
in various capacities since 1994 and was the 
Association President in 2001-2002.

Ted Snyders founded the Canadian 
Carwash Association in 1959 and spent all 

of his working and volunteer life in the car-
wash industry. For his outstanding service 
to the carwash industry, in 1981 he became 
the first recipient of the award that bears his 
name. When Ted gave up the presidency 
of the Canadian Carwash Association in 
1964, he immediately became the Executive 
Secretary, a position he held for 32 years 
until June 1996. 

CCA Website 
Redesigned
In September, the Canadian Carwash 
Association re-launched their website,  
www.canadiancarwash.ca. The site has 
been redesigned to be more intuitive to 
find information, while also adding a more 
modern look.

Brad Goetz receives Ted 
Synders Achievement Award

Brad Goetz (left), Vice-President of Vehicle 
Washing Equipment Sales & Service for Mondo 
Products Company Ltd., was presented with the 
2009 Ted Snyders Achievement Award by CCA 
President Richard McKinnon.

continues...



INDUSTRY FORUM

Canadian carwash Association • november 2009

DEDICATED TO SHARING KNOWLEDGE AND BEST PRACTICES IN THE CARWASH INDUSTRY

CANADIAN
CARWASH

INDUSTRY FORUM

ASSOCIATION

www.canadiancarwash.ca

Platinum 
Sponsor

The Board of the Association had identi-
fied that its website had not only grown old 
in style, but also in content. The implementa-
tion of the redesigned site is a first step in a 
broader initiative to provide carwash informa-
tion to members and the public. 

The new site has added a dynamic member 
search feature with multiple lookup criteria. 
Plans also call for a new website to be spun 
off from this site www.carwashlocations.com, 
which will be focused on providing informa-
tion to the public to locate carwashes. CCA 
member carwash operators will be listed free 
of charge as part of their membership dues. 

The CCA Board has formed a website 
committee, headed by the Association’s trea-
surer, Stuart Gunn. The committee is look-
ing at implementing a more dynamic sup-
plier section in the next month, the intent of 
which will be to provide supplier members 
with added exposure while also assisting 
members in sourcing needed products and 
components.

A revamped Calendar and News sec-
tion will provide immediate new content for 
members to review. Going forward, the hope 
is that members will provide the CCA office 
with their own local events for display on the 
events site as an added promotional vehicle.

This newsletter and back issues to 2005 
have been archived on the site in PDF format 
for easy viewing. This adds a knowledge base 
for carwash operators at their ready access.

The CCA Board is looking for more ways 
to improve the site and would welcome any 
members who might be interested in partici-
pating on the website committee.

Charity 
Carwashes
We need your input!
forum.canadiancarwash.ca 

CCA Website Redesigned continued...CCA holds successful Golf Tournament 
This year’s annual golf tournament took place September 16th at the Richmond Hill Golf 
Course under sunny skies and warm temperatures. Carwash operators were joined by indus-
try suppliers for lunch and then 115 golfers hit the course for 18 holes followed by a dinner 
attended by 120 members of the carwash industry. The CCA Golf Tournament Committee of 
Mike Dietrich, Brad Goetz and JJ Woodley dedicated many hours to making this event such 
a success. 

Special thanks go to 2009 Golf Tournament Sponsors Air – Serv, Claybar Contracting, 
Country Signs, Flexx Corporation, Kesseltronics Systems and Pioneer Petroleum.  In addition, 
we couldn’t make this event possible with-
out our National sponsors: Advantek Wash 
Systems, ECOLAB, Erb & Erb Insurance, 
Mondo Products, OCTANE Magazine and 
Transchem. 

Many suppliers also generously donated 
prizes for the raffle table including a 42 inch 
TV from Advantek won by Guy Desrochers 
of Pioneer Petroleum. Over $700 was raised 
for the 50/50 draw and proceeds from the 
draw resulted in a donation of $358 to CCA’s 
charity of choice, the Yellow Fish Road 
Program (www.yellowfishroad.org), run by 
Trout Unlimited based in Calgary, AB. 

Check out our website www.canadiancar-
wash.ca for additional photographs from this 
year’s tournament. 

Brad Baldwin (right) admires his drive during 
practice swings prior to the CCA Annual Golf 
Tournament held in September.

Wash Volume Report 2nd Quarter Results
National results for the second quarter of 2009 reveal that 872 carwashes reported wash 
volumes of 5,587,805 cycles, average quarterly revenues per site of $47,746 and average 
revenues per cycle of $7.45. This represented an increase from the second quarter of 2008 
of 6.6% in average revenues per site, and an increase of 4.5% in average carwash cycles per 
site. The average revenue per cycle did increase 2.2% from second quarter 2008 to 2009.

The WVR program provides participants with both national and regional reports on 
a quarterly basis showing monthly wash volumes by participant (number of wash cycles) 
and aggregate revenues, average revenue per wash, trend information, wash and industry 
totals, including benchmarking data for carwash sites and companies. The reports assist 
participants to determine market share and industry performance. Reports are prepared in 
14 regions of the country.

CCA Wash Volume Reports allow participating members to compare their carwash 
operations, performance with that of other similar operators both locally and nationally, 
identify seasonal variations, assess the performance of their business, understand how the 
overall carwash market is performing and make informed decisions regarding new locations 
or expansion.  The program is provided at no cost to participating CCA members.

The Canadian Carwash Association’s (CCA) market research program for its members 
provides reliable data, collected and analyzed by Kent Marketing Services Limited, on 
the carwash industry in Canada. The Wash Volume Report (WVR) program, launched in 
2004 and developed exclusively for the CCA, gives members the ability to monitor data to 
determine if their sales are being influenced by site selection, marketing, weather or other 
economic factors.
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